
From: Name Redacted [mailto: redacted email address@gmail.com  ]

Sent: 11 January 2017 14:45 
To: Licence All 

Cc: Charlie Fletcher 

Subject: Acoustic Couch - objection to licence  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I am writing in reference to the letter that was sent to Bracknell High Street residents 
concerning the application for a license from the Acoustic couch - WK/201610364 

I am grateful that residents have been contacted in this regards to give their opinion on this 
matter, and despite the busy festive season i have made sure to get back to you before the 
deadline. I would like to highlight that since i moved into the Ringside appartment in August, 
the Acoustic couch has been a nuisance, causing noise pollution to the extent that i am 
unable to open windows whilst they are performing - This summer has not been very 
pleasant or peaceful due to the disturbance caused by Acoustic Couch. 
Even when windows are closed, i am still able to hear the loud heavy metal music playing.  
This is definitely causing grief not only to myself but other residents who i have had a 
chance to speak with and therefore i would like to object to their application for a license to 
operate in a highly residential area where new home developments are foreseen.  

I rely on your understanding and cooperation on this very sensitive matter. 

Kind regards and thanks, 

Name Redacted 

NN, Ringside Apartments 

Bracknell 

RG12 111 
00000000000. 
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